FEBRUARY NEWS

LTPTO: BE A PART OF IT!  Febraw 201

Join us for Valentine’s Family Dance on Fri Feb 15th

When: 6:00 - 8:00 PM

Where: LTEC Gymnasium
Refreshments
Pictures by Lisa Lee
Dj by Debbie
Raffle Baskets

The PTO could use your help to keep this free for all our students!
We are looking for donations of individually wrapped snacks, $5

towards the cost of the DJ, helping out at the concession stand or basket donation. Please

feel free to email jotastefullyfoods@yahoo.com or send all donations in marked PTO
DANCE can be sent into the office

We appreciate all you do to make LTEC a great place!

Want to Thank Everyone that came out to the
BINGO Family Event on Jan. We had a blast and
many winners walked out with great prizes.
Thanks to all who helped put baskets together.




FEBRUARY NEWS

Upcoming Events ...

February 11th - Board Education Regular Meeting, 7:30pm at the LT School District Offices
February 15th - Valentine Dance, 6-8pm at the Elementary Center Gym

February 18th - No School Presidents’ Holiday

February 19th - LTPTO Monthly Meeting, 7pm in Room 111 a t the Elementary Center

Committees and Events

Fire Prevention
There are so many ways the LTPTO
supports not only our school, but our
community as a whole.

Fundraising
Pick A Wonderful Story
Book Fair

We have severail standing committees 6th Grade Recognition

that work on special events throughout

the year. Yearbook

Bunny Liaison

If's never too late to sign up. As the Santa Secret Shap

year goes on, we'll send emails or fly- '
ers home with ways to volunteer your School Pictures
time and talents!

The following is a list of our standing
committees:

We are here to assist parents, teachers, and students so please feel free fo contact us at any time.
Email:

JoAnn Wright - President Charlene Siebecker-Ostroski - Secretary
jotastefullyfoods@yahoo.com csibecker@hotmail.com

Ronda Norman - Treasurer Leslie Grega - Vice President
rnorman@keystone.edu lesliegrega@gmail.com




